BEIJER REF

Australia

31 July 2025

To our valued customers,

Further to our prior communications regarding price changes to refrigerants, we
have now moved refrigerants into a monthly commodity review cycle. This will
essentially mean that there will be changes to refrigerant pricing without a 30 day
notice period. Whilst this will occur, firm quotations on refrigerants will remain valid
for 30 days.

It is important that contractors and end users are advised and educated on the use
of alternatives to R404A and R507 and that all new systems are designed using a
lower GWP alternative available. Please refer to https://gas2go.com.au/products/

for more information.

To support your move to alternative refrigerants, there has been a concerted effort
by our business to actively promote lower GWP alternatives such as R134a and
R448A and R744 (C0O2) for refrigeration systems.

Whilst the July price increase will be largely confined to refrigerants there will be a
selection of other products impacted on July 15t, 2025. We encourage you to review
pricing via the Beijer Ref RefShop or contact your nearest branch or representative.

Please note all existing quotations will remain valid for 30 days.
We appreciate your ongoing business and support.
Best regards,

The team at Beijer Ref Australia

beljerref.com.au
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